
INSIDE OUT REENTRY COMMUNITY

Inside Out Reentry is a community-
based, non-profit organization that helps 
people returning to Johnson County 
after incarceration to build successful, 
satisfying lives. A commitment to change 
and peer support are fundamental to 
what we do. We consider ourselves one 
community seeking lifelong personal and 
social change from the inside out.
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Reentry case management is provided 
on-site and all the services of Inside Out 
— assistance with securing employment 
and permanent housing, getting ID’s 
and insurance, access to behavioral and 
other health care, life skills classes and 
more —are available. Residents sign 
an agreement outlining expectations 
for living in and maintaining the house, 
including  completing 6 hours of cleaning 
and maintenance each month. Page Street 
House meetings, Inside Out community 
meetings, and a volunteer mentor provide 
added support during your time in the 
house. On-going employment (to the 
extent able) and maintaining sobriety 
are required of all residents. Assistance is 
provided in securing permanent housing.



COMFORTABLE, AFFORDABLE  
ACCOMMODATIONS

Each of the six residents has a private, 
furnished room as well as access to the 
fully furnished communal living areas in 
the house. There’s off-street parking, and 
the large house has a deck in back and a 
small park across the street. While you’re 
welcome to remain in the Reentry House 
for up to two years, the below-market 
rent (including utilities) allows you to 
save money for permanent housing when 
you’re ready to move on. Rent will be 
$500 per month with a $150 refundable 
deposit due before moving in. 

ARE YOU READY FOR CHANGE?
Are you ready to make real changes 
in your life? If so, Inside Out Reentry 
Community’s reentry house, called the 
Page Street House, in Iowa City may 
be just the place for you as you leave 
incarceration! The Page Street House is a 
sober living residence rooted in a common 
commitment to support one another in 
building healthy, fulfilling lives.  

WHO IS ELIGIBLE
The house serves low-income men who 
have been released from jail, prison or 
work release within the past 6 months and  
are returning to Johnson County. 
Applications may be submitted during the 
last 90 days of your incarceration or during 
the first six months after your release. 
Unfortunately due to federal funding, we 
cannot house people who have a lifetime 
sex offender registration requirement. Nor 
does the house meet the 2000 foot rule. 
However, everyone is eligible for and very 
welcome to participate in all other Inside 
Out programs. Please ask how we can 
assist you.

HOW TO APPLY
Residents are accepted into the house 
on the basis of a written application 
and follow-up interview. If no room is 
available, eligible applicants will be 
added to the waiting list for 6 months 
or until a room becomes available. After 
6 months applicants can update their 
information and reapply. The application 
is available through your facility counselor 
or by contacting Inside Out Reentry at  
319-339-7996, hello@insideoutreentry.com,  
www.insideoutreentry.com, or  
500 N. Clinton St., Iowa City, IA 52245. 
Please contact us to apply or learn more. 


